COMING FALL 2025

Orange County Writing
Community of Practice Pilot

Collaborative Classroom is excited to launch cohort 1 of the
Orange County Writing Community of Practice Pilot!

We are currently seeking K-5 educators to participate in a no-cost
pilot of Being a Writer™ from August 2025 through February 2026.

Being a Writer is a comprehensive, research-based writing ) e

|

 Being a Writer’

program that integrates process, genre, craft, and grammar
instruction with explicit social skills development.

Learn more about Being a Writer: collabclass.link/4iMNuQ)

Why Join this Pilot?

Join a community of educators committed to student-centered
writing instruction and collaborative professional growth!

Participants will receive:

Materials

Each district/organization is encouraged to
have multiple participants, with one complete
Being a Writer classroom package provided
at no cost. (Additional packages available for
purchase separately).

Professional Learning
Dedicated training and ongoing support to
enhance their writing instruction.

¥4 rsolis@collaborativeclassroom.org

Capacity Building
Resources to support schoolwide
conversations on effective writing instruction.

Ongoing Support

Access to Collaborative Classroom'’s Learning
Portal for digital resources, answers, and
professional learning.

Networking Opportunities

Connect with educators across districts to
strengthen writing instruction grounded in
research.

Interested in Joining?
To inquire if your school or district is a fit, please contact:
Rachel Solis, Manager of Educational Partnerships

‘. 626-862-2299
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